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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Problems with this legislation that impact CFA and me directly -

Provides even less flexibility for CFA to grow resources to match risk compared to the current model

It strips control of CFA resources away from CFA.

Irreparably damages the sense of worth of CFA volunteers. This single minded political interference over
our service will have a lasting impact and is doing great damage to our morale and confidence in
Government and CFA. This directly affects my community and the reasons I joined CFA.

All our OM’s and OO’s and Training Instructors are to be hired and managed by FRV and then contracted
back to CFA. CFA loses all control over its future management culture and guidance.
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